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October 17, 2012
 
 
The Research Director
Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Parliment House
Brisbane  Qld  4000
 
 
To Whom this May Concern
 
 
I am writing this as a Unit owner at Acapulco Resort on the Gold Coast and want to
be made known that I support for the proposed lot entitlement legislation that the last
Government ruled last year be overturned.
 
All the lot owners should SHARE the cost equally as the body corporate fees are for
the common areas in any given complex.
 
Regards
Shari Dempsey
Unit Owner
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